
July 9, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
RE: Docket No, UE-061895, Rulemaking to Implement the Energy Independence 
Act, Comments of the NW Energy Coalition, Northwest Energy Efficiency Council 
and the Renewable Northwest Project. 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed in the above captioned proceeding, please find comments from RNP, NWEC 
and NEEC in response to the June 15, 2007 notice.  Also attached is a redline of the June 
15 draft rules, marked as Attachment A; letters from the Bonneville Environmental 
Foundation and PPM Energy, marked as Attachment B; and, a white paper entitled 
"Renewable Resource Target Forecasting and Compliance Under the RNP/NWEC/NEEC 
Proposed Compliance Rules”, marked as Attachment C.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ann English Gravatt 
Policy Director 
Renewable Northwest Project 
917 SW Oak Street, Suite 303 
Portland, OR  97205 
503.223.4544 
503.223.4554 (fax) 
 
Danielle Dixon 
NW Energy Coalition 
 
Stan Price  
Northwest Energy Efficiency Council 
 
 
 


